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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Raymore Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing in the 

Harrelson Room at Centerview, 227 Municipal Circle, Raymore, Missouri, on 

Tuesday, June 16, 2020 at 7 p.m. on the following items: 

 

1. Discussion of the 2019 annual review of the Raymore Growth Management 

Plan. 

 

2. An application filed by Will Nulton, representing Husch Blackwell, LLC and 

American Retirement Corporation, requesting to reclassify the zoning of 

roughly four acres generally located directly north of the Foxwood Springs 

development and containing the Foxwood Springs maintenance building, 

from the existing “A” Agricultural District to “PUD” Planned Unit Development 

District. 

 

The public is encouraged to attend the meeting.  Additional information regarding 

this annual review is available for public inspection in the office of the Development 

Services Department.  For additional information please contact the department at 

816-331-1803. 

 


